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1.0          Introduction 
 
1.1 The Scrutiny Board at its meeting on 14th February 2011 agreed the attached terms 

of reference for an inquiry to review how we gather and share “intelligence” data 
and use it with our partners and other agencies. 

 

2.0          Report of the Chief Officer (Community Safety) 
 

2.1 The Chief Officer (Community Safety) has submitted the attached report for 
consideration at today’s meeting on the current arrangements in place on how we 
gather and share intelligence data and opportunities for further development and 
more effective working. 

 

3.0       Recommendations 

3.1        Members of the Scrutiny Board are asked to: 

i) Consider the contents of the report of the Chief Officer(Community Safety) 
ii) Note the Quest Police Intelligence Review  
iii) Facilitate a ‘quick win’ to improve sharing of information around data e.g. 

graffiti, needle finds. 
iv) To determine, what if any, further information the Board requires  for this 

inquiry having regard to (ii) above. 
 

Background Papers  None 

 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected: All 

 
 

 

 

Originator: Richard Mills 
 

Tel:247 4557  

 Ward Members consulted 
 (referred to in report)  

 


